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Antonia Hover

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, October 04, 2018 10:06 AM
To: 'Steele, Patrick'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Sale of Vero Beach Electric System

Dear Mr. Steele, 
  
On behalf of Commissioner Brown, please thank Senator Mayfield for her letter and enclosures, dated October 
1, 2018, which Commissioner Brown has received and read.  We appreciate Senator Mayfield’s participation in 
these proceedings and for providing the Commission with her comments.  The Commission Clerk has placed a 
copy of the letter in Docket No. 20170235-EI, Petition by Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) for authority 
to charge FPL rates to former City of Vero Beach customers and for approval of FPL's accounting treatment 
for City of Vero Beach transaction and Docket No. 20170236-EU, Joint petition to terminate territorial 
agreement, by Florida Power & Light and the City of Vero Beach.  Please let us know if you or Senator 
Mayfield has any questions or further comments.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Commissioner Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
(850) 413-6028 (Office) 
(850) 413-6029 (Facsimile) 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 

From: Steele, Patrick [mailto:Steele.Patrick@flsenate.gov]  
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2018 7:04 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office Of Commissioner Clark; Office of 
Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Polmann 
Subject: Sale of Vero Beach Electric System 
 
Good Evening, 
 
On behalf of Senator Mayfield, please see attached a letter regarding the Public Service Commission hearing on October 
9, 2018. If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to our office or to Senator Mayfield 
directly. 
 
Thank you, 
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Patrick Steele 
Legislative Aide 
Senator Debbie Mayfield 

District 17 
Location 
900 East Strawbridge Ave. 
Melbourne, FL 32901 
321-409-2025 
 




